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Quilchena Community  

 
The Week Ahead  June 13th – June 17th, 2022 

 
We invite families to visit the School Calendar on our website: https://quilchena.sd38.bc.ca/ for all 
of our future notable dates and events. Simply click on the ‘event’ for more details. 
 
June 14 – Beach Day (school wide field trip) 
June 15 – Gr. 7 Farewell Freezie Fundraiser 
June 16 – Music Assembly (1:30pm) 
June 16 – PAC Meeting @ 7pm In-Person & Virtual 
June 17 – Krispy Kreme Donut Pick-up after school 
 

 
The sun came out for our Cyclone Day and fun was had by all! We hope 
you were able to enjoy a coffee and treat this morning and if you were 
able, thank you for coming out. As we enter the last few weeks of school, 
we have lots of activities and learning still happening. Fingers crossed we 
have good weather for our upcoming Beach Day on Tuesday. Please see 
our school calendar on our website for key dates and our upcoming 
events. 

 
In Other Quilchena News: 
 
Daily Health Check:  We would like to thank all families for your continued 
compliance with our mandatory daily health check, it continues to be a key 
component of our health and safety protocols. COVID continues to circulate 
throughout the province, and we must maintain our current safety protocols. 
In addition to keeping your child home from school when they are unwell or 
symptomatic, we would ask you to conduct a rapid test on the THIRD DAY 
OF SYMPTOMS - this day provides the most accurate results. Select 
pharmacies are able to provide free test kits to all BC residents by producing 
your Care Card. Students my return to school five days after an illness 
providing they are symptom free. Thank you for your efforts in keeping 
everyone healthy.  

 
Beach Day:  Tuesday, June 14th is our school-wide beach day field trip to Centennial 
Beach. All forms should have been handed in by now. The $6 payment for the bus 
can be paid through SchoolCashOnline if you haven’t already done it. Please get 
organized the night before so you can arrive to school on time and be ready when 
the buses arrive (pack your bag, prepare your lunch).  

 
Gr. 7 Farewell Fundraising:  - Thank you for supporting our Grade 7 Farewell 
Fundraising initiatives. The Krispy Kreme sales were a huge success – please pick up 
your ordered donuts afterschool on Friday, June 17th.  Our last Freezie sale will be on 
Wednesday, June 15th after school, you will be able to purchase Freezies for $1 each. 
Sales will happen between the playgrounds at the purple bench. Thank you to the Gr. 
7 Farewell Parent Committee for organizing this. 



 

Music Assembly:  Our Year-End Concert will take place on Thursday, June 
16th, at 1:30pm in the gym. We welcome all families to attend this event and 
celebrate an afternoon of music with us. Gym doors will open at 1:15pm. The 
students will be performing a variety of music to celebrate the fast-
approaching summer! Please note your child’s teacher’s email and agenda 
for appropriate concert dress code. We encourage all to stay for the entire 
duration of the concert to best support the students. We hope to see you 
there! 

 
Camp Next Year:  We have been planning for our Camp Jubilee experience 
next year for our Grade 5, 6, & 7’s. Thank you for getting your information 
returned in a timely manner. Instalment #1 is due now and #2 is due by July 
31st – please pay through SchoolCashOnline. Remember, if your child wishes 
to participate in any of the water activities, they will need to have their Red 
Cross Level 5 swim certificate or complete the Watersafe course. The 
upcoming course on June 19th has 5 spots left. Please refer to the information 
that Ms. Hughes emailed you on how to register your child. 

 
PAC Corner: 
 
The PAC’s final meeting of the year wil be on Thursday, June 16th at 7pm. The meeting will take place 
at the school with a virtual option for those unable to attend – we hope to see you there. 
 
Did you know that you can access all of our PAC information and fundraising initiatives through our 
school website? Please refer to our school website under the “Parents” tab. There are direct links for 
you to easily access the information. 
 

A Peek into Div. Q’s Pinnacle Pursuits Adventure Day! 

 


